
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

First United Methodist Church 
408 North Baylor St. Brenham, Texas  77833-3213 

June 19, 2013 
 

                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Beginning Sunday, July 7th, First United Methodist Church of Brenham 

would like to warmly welcome our newly appointed Pastor, Jon Stouffer.  Jon, along 

with his wife Holly, have spent the last 8 years in Dayton, Texas.  Holly has been an 

elementary education teacher for the past 14 years.  They have two college-aged 

children, Hannah and Ben. 

 Jon graduated from Texas A&M University with a Bachelor’s of Science in 

Sociology and from Duke Divinity School in Durham, N.C. with a Master’s in Divinity.  

In his 20 years as a full time pastor, Jon has served in Longview, Troup, Van and 

Dayton, Texas.  2013 will mark Jon’s 24th year to participate in District Church Camp 

at Lakeview Methodist Assembly near Palestine.  His continued involvement in 

camping and youth mission ministries helps keep Jon young and active, sharing the 

love of Christ with all God’s children.  His passion for proclaiming the Gospel drives 

his ministry and work in and beyond the congregation.  Jon enjoys making his family 

a priority as well as hunting and all things outdoors.  His interests include martial 

arts, cooking and landscape photography.  In addition, you may find Jon in the local 

coffee shops sharing good conversation over good coffee! 

 Please join us this July as we worship and welcome Jon and his family to 

Brenham.  Jon will be working alongside the Rev. C. Kay Reed, and looks forward to 

meeting many new friends.   

 

See the back page for more details on the Stouffer’s welcome luncheon….. 

 

 

 

 
Phone:   979-836-2008 

Fax:   979-836-6202 

     www.fumcbrenham.org 

Email: fumc@fumcbrenham.org  
 
 

  
 

 
SUNDAY MORNINGS AT FUMC  

 
8:15 a.m. Worship in the    

 Sanctuary 
 
8:30 a.m. Breakfast in the 

 Activity Center 
 
8:45 a.m. Refreshments in the  

 Parlor 
 
9:00 a.m. Celebration Service  

 in the Activity Center  
 
10:00 a.m. Sunday School  

 classes for all ages 
 
11:00 a.m. Worship in the  

 Sanctuary  
 

Nursery care provided 
 

The 11:00 a.m. service is 
 broadcast each Sunday on 

Brenham radio KWHI/AM 1280  
and Channel 96 Cable TV. 

 

 

Pastoral Staff 

 

 Senior Pastor 
 Rev. Dale Chance 
 dale@fumcbrenham.org   
 
 Associate Pastor    
 Rev. Kay Reed 
 kay@fumcbrenham.org  
 
              

 

Open Hearts . . . 

 

Open Minds . . . 

 

Open Doors . . . 

              

 
   

 
 
 

 

http://www.fumcbrenham.org/
mailto:fumc@fumcbrenham.org
mailto:dale@fumcbrenham.org
mailto:kay@fumcbrenham.org


 

  
                                                                                  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                      

 
 

                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

METHODIST WEEKDAY CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER 
Tami Stevens, Director – 979-830-8661  

This summer every 

Friday is water play 

day! The kids are 

really enjoying their 

wet and wild summer 

fun! 

 

 

 



                                                                                                                                                                    

 
                                             

 

 

 
SUNDAY June 2, 2013 
Church Attendance: 

 

  Nursery       7 
  Worship 8:15 a.m. 63 
  Worship 11:00 a.m. 95 
  Celebration 9:00 a.m.  53 
  Worship Total 218 

  Sunday School  95 
  Offering:                            $10,392.00 
 

SUNDAY June 9, 2013 
Church Attendance: 

 

  Nursery       10 
  Worship 8:15 a.m. 87 
  Worship 11:00 a.m. 101 
  Celebration 9:00 a.m.  68 
  Worship Total 266 

  Sunday School  75 
  Offering:                            $19,795.77 

 

SUNDAY June 16, 2013 
Church Attendance: 

 

  Nursery       6 
  Worship 8:15 a.m. 86 
  Worship 11:00 a.m. 121 
  Celebration 9:00 a.m.  47 
  Worship Total 260 
  Offering:                              $4,323.38 

 
 

MAY TOTALS 
  May Income:                 $41,078.16 
  May Expense:               $48,542.94 
  May Total:                    ($7,464.78) 

 

YTD TOTALS   
   YTD Income:              $250,925.45 
   YTD Expense:            $252,452.32 
   YTD Net Total:            ($1,526.87) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Prayer Concerns 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Our homebound members 

and those serving in the military 

Kathy Revenaugh 
Jim Hickey 
Kathy Rote 

Marnie Whitmarsh 
Jim Miller 

Chester D’Olive 
Floyd Chapman  
Jacque Ketcham 
Virginia Collier 
Eloise Carmen 

Regenta Jenkins 
Reka Pennington 

Frances Sidebottom 
Shirlene Lehmann 

Samuel Faske 
Jan Pledger 

Glen Amerson 
Cole Wren 

Nick Johnson 
Bob Perry  
Pat Niel 

Kent Kilbourn 
The Wiess Family 

Steve James 
Gene Moss 

Richard Coghlan 

 

Dear UMW friends and church members, 

 

The annual UMW fundraiser will be coming up in October. I know this is early but I would like you to be 

thinking about our Silent Auction and Country Store.  Summertime is a great time to be making items for the Country 

Store and Silent Auction. Tammy Buller is leading the Country Store and I would love to get many interesting items. 

There is plenty of time to start thinking about donating an item or two for the Silent Auction.  

I would like to set some guide lines for items being donated for the Silent Auction.  All items must be in very 

good condition, clean, and no broken parts. Unfortunately last year I had to reject some items that were donated.  We 

always get many interesting items, all kinds of things and I really appreciate every donation. Some suggestions for 

items would be antiques, quilts, electronics (new or nearly new), gift baskets, art items, dinner for six or eight, dessert 

for each month, 6 desserts for a year, services, a weekend trip, jewelry, toys, something you think a person would like 

to purchase.  Everyone seems to have such fun in looking and bidding on the Silent Auction.  If you have any 

questions, please call me.  I look forward to this year’s auction, seeing what great and fun items will be donated.  A 

reminder, all proceeds from the Country Store and Silent Auction goes to charities the UMW Circles decide to donate 

to. 

In Christ we trust, 

Deborah Muckleroy 

H-836-2514, C-277-8831 
UMW Silent Auction 

 
 

Donations Received 
 

In memory of 
Barbara Moran 

By 
Tom and Carol Ann Post  
Don and Mary Wilhelm 

Rev. Sam and Beverly Duree 
Gerald and Patty Stratton 

 
In honor of 
Nick Nelms 

By 
Ronnie and Susan Manchester 

 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                          

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Deadline and Other Information 

Your next newsletter deadline will be Tuesday, June 25, 2013 at 10:00 am. 

If you have a submission for the newsletter, please email your written article to 
fumc@fumcbrenham.org or please submit a handwritten article to the church office.  This is the 
best way to make sure that all the information for your article is accurate.  Thank you. 

 

 

Dear Church Family, 

 We would like to thank you for the nice reception you gave in our honor on 

Sunday. It was wonderful to see and visit with all of you on our last Sunday at 

FUMC. We’ve enjoyed many good times here.  

 Thank you for the generous love offering. We will always remember our 

dear friends, as we are off again to make new friends. It is great to have friends 

all over Texas! 

 May God continue to guide and bless each of you. 

       Love, 

        Pastor Dale and Karen    

 

mailto:fumc@fumcbrenham.org


 
 

 

 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

1 
 

Youth-Kidnap 
Party  

11:15-1:15pm 

2 
 

5:30 
Youth-Senior Dinner/ 

AC 

3 
 

9:00 
Youth/ 

Summerour’s 
6:30 

Women’s 
Summer  

Bible Study/ FH 
 

4 
 

10:00 
Youth-Animal 
Safari Park 

 

5 
 

1:00 
Youth-Paintball 

6:30 
Celebration Band/ 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal/ 
Choir Room 

6 
 

9:00 
Yoga/ AC 

 

7 
 

9:00 
Emmaus/ Parlor 

 
 

8 
 

 

9 
 

5:30 
Youth/ Rettig’s 

 

10 
 

1:30 
CDC Board/ 

Library 
6:30 

Women’s 
Summer  

Bible Study/ FH 
 

11 
 

 

12 
 

6:30 
Celebration Band/ 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal/ 
Choir Room 

13 
 

9:00 
Yoga/ AC 

6:30 
UMM/ AC 

 

14 
 

9:00 
Emmaus/ Parlor 

6:00 
Buro-Meekins 

Wedding Rehearsal/ 
Sanctuary 

 

 

15 
 

4:00 
Buro-Meekins 

Wedding/ 
Sanctuary 

16 
 

Pastor Dale’s 
Farewell Sunday 

 

 
 

17 
 

6:30 
Women’s 
Summer  

Bible Study/ FH 
 

18 
 

5:00 
Trustees/ FR 

19 
 

6:30 
Celebration Band/ 

AC 
 

20 
 

9:00 
Yoga/ AC 

 
 

21 
 

9:00 
Emmaus/ Parlor 

 

22 
 

8:00 
Emmaus 

Training/ AC & 
FH 

23 
 

6:00 
Youth/ AC 

 
 

   --------------------- 
30 

6:00 
Youth/ AC 

 
 

24 
 

6:30 
Women’s 
Summer  

Bible Study/ FH 
 

25 
 

 

26 
 

1:00 
 Care Team/ FR 

6:30 
Celebration Band/ 

AC 
 

27 
 

9:00 
Yoga/ AC 

 

29 
 

9:00 
Emmaus/ Parlor 

 

29 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

     



  !!Attention!! One Service for Installation Sunday 

           followed by a Catered Luncheon 
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First United Methodist Church
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Welcome!!

! 

 

Sunday, July 14th at 10:45 a.m. 
 

On Sunday, July 14th, we will give the 

Stouffer family a warm FUMC welcome 

with a combined worship service at 10:45 

a.m. followed by a catered 

Bar B Que luncheon in the Activity Center 

at noon. 

There is no need to bring anything other 

than yourself!  However, we do need a 

count, so please RSVP to the Church Office 

by Wednesday, July 10th! 

See you there! 


